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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
September 30, 2024

DeKalb Testing Air Quality after Conyers Chemical Fire

DECATUR, Ga.—DeKalb Emergency Management Agency is aware of numerous reports of air quality
concerns in the county following a chemical fire Sunday at a laboratory in Conyers.

Currently, there are no advisories from the Georgia Environmental Protection Division for DeKalb County
concerning air quality.

DEMA and DeKalb County Fire Rescue are testing air quality throughout the day around the county and will
issue advisories should they become necessary.

Residents are advised to call 311 to report any air quality concerns.
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